

Department for Children, Adults and Health

Dawn Breeze

Date:

16 February 2016

Headteacher

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

sh/ak/2016/letters/performance

16 feb

Enquiries to: Susannah Hill

Please share this letter with your Chair of

Tel:

01454 863192

Governors

E-mail:

Susannah.hill@southglos.gov.uk

Dear Dawn

SCHOOL PERFORMANCE

Holy Family Primary School

The Children and Young People Committee recently considered a report on standards achieved in South Gloucestershire in the 2015 national tests and examinations and the outcomes of Ofsted inspections during the year.

Members of the Committee were pleased to learn of those schools where performance was particularly notable and I am delighted that your school has been identified as one of these. They asked for a letter to be sent to you to recognise your hard work and your school's success formally as well as to pass on the Committee's thanks and appreciation to all concerned for that achievement and to encourage you to sustain and, where possible, improve on that success.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Jon Hunt (Cons)

Chair of the Children & Young People Committee

Councillor Ian Blair (Lib Dem)

Lead Member of the Children & Young People Committee0

Councillor Gareth Manson (Lab) Lead Member of the Children & Young People Committee